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 Kelly Hammond INT2016/4001/P 15/08/2016  23:29:14 We would like to know if the party wall in the garden will be replaced in the building of the extension 

as it is decrepit and will probably not withstand movement? If so, will this be with London Stock so as 

to emulate what has been removed and brickwork not look out of place with other brickwork. 

We would like to how much light we will lose on our side of the garden as we are about to submit to 

build a bedroom for our child in the current bathroom. I understand that it is currently uninhabitable 

being a bathroom, but we would still need to know given our plans as this may mean we need to change 

our plans significantly. Plans are already sitting with Leaseholder officer Cherelle Brown as we 

requested License for Alterations albeit have not been completely submitted as we're waiting for plans 

to be finalised. 

We are happy to be contacted to discuss any particulars.
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